
BURLINGTON 
RESOURCES 
SAN JUAN DIVISION 

September 9, 1997 Certified -P 358 636 570 

Bill Olson 
Oil Conservation Division 
2040 S. Pacheco 
Santa Fe,NM 87505 

Re: Work Plan Submittal Deadline 
Hampton 4M WeU She 

Dear Mr. Olson: 

This letter is to document our phone conversation on September 9,1997 regarding a Work Plan for the 
investigation ofthe Hampton 4M well site. An August 27,1997 letter from the NMOCD required that 
Burlington Resources (Burlington) submit a Work Plan to the Santa Fe Office by September 12,1997. 

Due to the complexity ofthe site, you agreed mat Burlington could extend the deadline for Work Plan 
submittal to September 19, 1997. 4 

If my understanding of this conversation is not correct, please advise me as soon as possible. Otherwise, 
Burlington will continue with the understanding that the deadline has been changed. If you have any 
questions or would like to discuss this issue further, please feel free to contact me at (505) 326-9537. 

Sincerely, 

Environmental Representative 

cc: Denny Foust-NMOCD Aztec 
K. Baker-BR 
J. Ellis-BR 
K. Raybon - BR 
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